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 The Messenger  
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you to all those who have kindly asked about Mr Byrne.  He is hoping to be back with us soon 

and is resting and recovering well at home.  He thanks you all for the kind messages of support.  

Please keep him in your thoughts and prayers for a speedy recovery.                                           

We have been so busy here at St Gabriel’s whilst he is away and have celebrated lots of exciting 

achievements in our celebration assembly this morning. 

Please see the list below of successful candidates who will represent their class and will shortly 

receive a badge to wear proudly so they are easily recognized around school as a representative. 

 

E J Byrne        

 

 

 

 

 

We have also appointed the Sports Ambassadors who will 

represent St Gabriels in the Alsager Community Trust 

  

St Gabriel’s Newsletter 1 October 2021 Volume 7 Issue 2 

  

  Molly Stewart, Elizabeth Brooks,                              

Charlie Leese and James Woby. 

 St Gabriel’s Catholic Primary School, Well Lane, Alsager, ST7 2PG                                                            

01270 875770 email: admin@stgabriels.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

 

YEAR 1:    Ella Hunt  YEAR 2: Violet Adamczyk  

YEAR 3:   Arthur Dickenson    YEAR 4: Isa Thorpe 

YEAR 5:  Kit Salgarth   YEAR 6: James Hastilow, Jessica Stansfield 

Reception school council representative: Norah Machin 
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Star of the Week and Kindness  Award winners 

Well done everyone, you’ve been brilliant! 

 

SCHOOL BUILDING FUND Each year all parents are asked to make a voluntary 

contribution to the Schools Building Fund.  Thank you to those who have already donated 

to the Building Fund this year.   

 

If you have not yet made your donation please send your completed form with cash/cheque 

into the school office in a clearly marked envelope with your child’s name and class. 

This fund will go towards our ongoing roof replacement. 

 Star of the Week Kindness Award 

Pre School Henry Nyland  Lester Crisford  

Reception Billy Lusher  Liam Hunt  

Year 1 Abigail Simpson  Eoin McCann  

Year 2 Finn McCann  Nyah Luxford  

Year 3 Saoirse Hearnshaw  Arthur Dickenson  

Year 4 Archie Burns  Amelia Payton  

Year 5 Joseph Johnson  Isla Luxford  

Year 6 Norah Machin  Charlie Leese  

 

Tonight your child will be sent home with a Christmas Card template to 

complete as part of their homework.  Please follow the tips and complete this 

card and return to school by 8th October.  This is a great fundraiser for school 

and a great way of getting your cards organized and sent to friends and family.  

Please look out for the template tonight to complete with your child. 

 

RECEPTION CLASS 

Please be aware that Reception class had their photograph taken for The Chronicle this 

week.  Lookout for their big smiles in the latest edition.  
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Forthcoming Dates 

 

Tuesday 5th October Stoke City Assembly 

Friday 8th October Curriculum Day 

Thursday 14th October Parents Consultations 

Monday 18th October Parents Consultations 

Friday 22nd October School closes for half-term 

Monday 1st November Inset Day 

Tuesday 2nd November School opens 

  

ASM will be providing holiday clubs here over October half-term. Go to                      
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/zwq9rt3toy5nh85/AAAiCgbERUmnJ-yYS15dkQe9a?dl=0 

for further detail. 

 

Keeping Everyone Safe/Parking/Congestion:  

Please be extra vigilant when entering the council carpark next to the allotments.  It is 

now becoming very busy and compact. Please be mindful that children are crossing 

infront and behind cars as they come into school and be considerate to other drivers 

when parking and entering/exiting the carpark. 
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